Response of Best Western International to the appeal of Christian Brothers Investment Services to take action to prevent human trafficking in South Africa
On 2 June 2010 Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Best Western to respond to a 21 April 2010 letter from Christian Brothers Investment Services (CBIS) to Best Western and seven other major international hotel chains in South Africa, asking them to report out on actions they are taking to prevent human trafficking in advance of the World Cup.  On 1 June CBIS posted an update on its website announcing that Best Western and five of the other hotels had not responded.   


The following is Best Western’s response:
June 3, 2010
Dear Ms. Bauer:

Thank you for your inquiry.  Human trafficking is a disturbing issue and we applaud your efforts to bring such an abhorrent practice to a halt.

Best Western International is a non-profit association of independently owned and operated hotels.  There is one independently owned and operated, Best Western branded property in South Africa.  Because we do not own or operate that independent hotel, we have no assets there to divest. 

We take good corporate citizenship seriously, and are committed to creating a better world by supporting efforts which benefit families and children.  Please do review our corporate social responsibility page at www.bestwestern.com/aboutus/bwbw.  

Again, we commend your efforts.

Sincerely,

Troy Rutman| Director of External Communications
Best Western International | The World’s Largest Hotel Chain®
6201 North 24th Parkway | Phoenix | AZ | 85016
